
 
 

 

Kent Newman 

After 4 weeks working 12-hr shifts on an adult Covid 19 ICU at Bronx Jacobi North 

Hospital, my RN daughter Signe felt ill in the hotel where the nurses are staying last 

Sunday. She went to an urgent care clinic and got a Covid test, was off work for three 

days until the test came back negative. She planned to return to work and request to work 

in the ER, which is her experience, rather than ICU for a change. Thanks for holding her 

in your thoughts and prayers. She found a day care at St. Francis of Assisi in WDM that 

is providing free daycare for children of essential workers and spouses, so John can take 

Harriet and Abel there and work from home during the day. They are all fine. 

 

Nicole & Matt Ferguson 

We would like to announce the arrival of our first human child. Theodore Gregory 

Ferguson was born May 1st, 2020. Mom, dad, and baby are all doing well, and big 

brothers Skywalker and Maverick are adjusting well to the new human. We look forward 

to when we can bring Theo to church for the first time! 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

If you would like to submit a Joy or Concern, please go to 
www.ucdsm.org/joys-and-concerns 
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